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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Tuesday 31st October 

Year 7 2024 – Application 

Closing Date 

 
Friday 3rd November 

Harry Potter World Trip 

Payment Due 

 
Wednesday 8th November 

Friends of Nene Valley AGM 

– 6.00pm 

 
Tuesday 21st November 

Girls for Tech (Year 6) 

 
Friday 1st December 

Harry Potter World Trip 

Payment Due 

 
Thursday 7th December 

Years 5&6 Harry Potter 

World Trip 

 
Wednesday 20th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 30th October 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Pugahzini Skylarks         Luisa                    

Wrens   Kumar Swallows        Isla 

Puffins   Rowan Swifts              Amira           

Cuckoos  Archie Doves            Jodie                        

Nightingales Saffy Owls               Mahdi 

   Ravens           Olivia                   

Latest News! 

 
We hope you have all 

had a restful break and 

haven’t been lost in the 

world of pumpkin picking 

and Halloween 

celebrations? 

 

The children have settled 

back into school life 

beautifully today and we 

are looking forward to 

another exciting half term 

of learning and fun.  

 

If any of our families are 

facing any difficulties, we 

are here to help in any 

way we can.  

 

Please speak with a 

member of staff if this is 

the case.  

 

Friends of Nene Valley 

 

Our parent association are 

hosting their AGM, at school 

on Wednesday 8th 

November at 6pm.  

 

If you are interested in a role 

in FONV or are just curious, 

please come along. Our 

Chair is stepping down and 

we are hoping to find a 

replacement so that we can 

keep FONV going.  

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 90.73% 

Wrens  93.48% 

Puffins   97.67% 

Cuckoos  94.67% 

Nightingales 96.67% 

Skylarks 97.33% 

Swallows 97.33% 

Swifts 99.66% 

Doves 97.67% 

Owls 99.35% 

Ravens 97.24% 
 

School 96.77% 
 

 

Parent School involvement: 
 

We are looking at ways we can 

better involve our parent 

community in your children’s 

learning. There are some 

exciting events that will be 

coming up throughout the year, 

which will give parents the 

opportunity to gain a better 

understanding of the curriculum 

and school life. 


